DC YAV STARTS THE 2021-22 YEAR:
WELCOME QUINN!

We welcome Quinn Bacon
(they/them/fae) to DC for
the 2021-22 YAV YEAR.
Quinn is serving at SOME
(So Others Might Eat),
working with people

experiencing

homelessness and mental
health challenges.

DC YAV is excited to
partner this year with
Lutheran Volunteer Corps
through shared housing
and collaboration in

programming.

How can you connect to DC YAV? Reach
out to invite Quinn or a DC YAV Board
member to your congregation!!

And donate here, specifying DC YAV
under Directed Giving Project Name.

Contact Rev. Blair Moorhead (she/her),
Site Coordinator, at
dcyavprogramegmail.com


https://thepresbytery.org/online-giving/

